
Medway Redevelopment Authority 

Wednesday, April 25, 2018 at 6:00 pm 

Town Administrator’s Conference Room 

Medway Town Hall  

155 Village Street 

Medway, MA 02053 

Executive Session 

 

Members Andy Rodenhiser Rori Stumpf Michael Griffin Doug Downing Paul Yorkis 

Attendance X 

 

X X 

 

X X 

Remote 

participation 

                  

ALSO PRESENT: 
Barbara J. Saint Andre, Director Community & Economic Development  

Amy Sutherland, Recording Secretary 

 

The Chairman called the executive session of the Medway Redevelopment Authority to order at 6:46 

pm. 

 

 

The Medway Redevelopment Authority was made aware that there was communication relative 

to the Mele property on Trotter Drive.  The MRA is still interested in purchasing this property.  

One of the lots sold for $199,000.00 another is being marketed for $219,000.00.  These parcels 

have been on the market for some time.  The MRA discussed that there needs to be two 

appraisals done.  There was discussion if the MRA could make an offer contingent upon funding.  

The MRA does have funds to initiate the appraisals.  Once a firm is selected to do the appraisals 

the MRA can ask them to do the appraisals at the Mele property first.  

 

On a motion made by Mike Griffin and seconded by Rori Stumpf, the MRA voted by roll 

call vote to have the chosen appraisal firm be informed to expedite the Mele appraisals and 

have an offer be created for property. 

Roll Call Vote 

Mike Griffin              aye 

Doug Downing           aye 

Paul Yorkis                aye 



Andy Rodenhiser      aye 

Rori Stumpf aye 

 

Adjourn: 

On a motion made by Mike Griffin and seconded by Rori Stumpf, the Medway 

Redevelopment Authority voted unanimously by roll call vote to adjourn the meeting a 

7:00 pm. 

 

Roll Call Vote 

Mike Griffin              aye 

Doug Downing           aye 

Paul Yorkis                aye 

Andy Rodenhiser      aye 

Rori Stumpf  aye 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Amy Sutherland 

Recording Secretary 

 


